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Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting
their vote.

This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity
of the electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

It has recently been found that some people with an Agenda are voting in the name of dead
persons ~ without the necessity of providing ID this makes the whole

voting procedure an absolute and probably illegal farce. Please hear the voice of the the
people as you have promised.

Robina and John Noble

 Brighton, Queensland 4017
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